
The City of Morden, City of Winkler, and RM of Stanley are working together to 

reduce water consumption in light of the extreme drought conditions in the region.  

As a result, a new program to provide rain barrels at a cost-shared rate to residents 

has been developed.  RM of Stanley residents can contact our office to order their 

barrel.  Once the RM have the barrels in stock, they will be delivered to the 

residents that have placed an order.   

 


